
Milverton News  

Friday 2nd March  

Parent Forum - 9am Monday  Diary Dates 

Mon 19th -  Fri 23rd Feb - Half Term Break  

Mon 5th Mar   Parent Forum 9am  

Tues 6th Mar   YR Dino Day  

Wed 7th Mar   Y5/6 Archery  

Thurs 8th Mar  YR Dance Festival  

Fri 9th Mar  1W Class Assembly  

Fri 9th Mar  Yr4 Family Lunch  

Sat 10th Mar   Cross Country Qual.  

Tues 13th Mar   Parents Online Safety  

Tues 13th Mar   Y5/6 Football Match  

Weds 14th Mar  Spring Music Evening  

Fri 16th Mar  Y3/4 Smoothie Day  

Tues 20th Mar   Y5/6 Football Match  

Weds 21st Mar   Easter Cinema  

Thurs 22nd Mar   The ôUnique Speakõ 

Fri 23rd Mar  3/4TH Class Assembly 

Sat 24th March  Cross Country Final  

Fri 30th Mar  School Closed  

Fri 30th Mar - Sun 15th Apr - Easter Break  

Tues 17th Apr   Y3/4 Performance  

Wed 18th Apr   Y3/4 Performance  

Fri 20th Apr   Y5 Family Lunch  

Next Monday we have scheduled our parent forum at the 

alternative time of 9am to provide opportunity to parents who 

have been unable to make the after school sessions.  

 

Agenda Focus will be on:  

¶ Parents evening - information handed out  

¶ School Closures  

¶ Mathletics - buy in  

¶ Before and After School Care  

The Snow must go on! WBD  
The children and staff braved the cold this Thursday, dressing up 

as their favourite fiction and non -fiction characters for World Book 

Day. A range of exciting, book -inspired activities peppered the 

day, from story sharing, to drama; quizzes to creative writing with 

break times and lunch times being no exception (the queue for 

the book swap station stretched all the way along the corridor!)  

Many thanks to all those who dressed  up, took part  and to Mrs 

Butterworth for  her creative coordination.   

Thank you to families for the time and effort to make such 

wonderful costumes ensuring we have a great day!  

Tel: 01926 424043  
E-mail: admin2606@welearn365.com  

Welcome Back!  
We are delighted that Mrs Nicol has returned to school. Please 

note that Any SEND concerns should still be directed to  Mr Fisher 

for this half term. Thank you for your continued support.  


